
Memo 

 

To: Chairman Khan, Selectwoman Kyle, Selectwoman Brown 

From: Town Manager 

January 16, 2020 

Historic Society Request 

 

 

I have today met with Mr. Bruce Brown, who has transmitted a request to the Board for 

$150,000 for additional historical renovation to the Old South Meeting House, made on 

behalf of the Historic Society. His request is for the Board to allocate that funding out of 

the additional state aid received. I am preparing a state aid sheet for Monday that will 

show total amounts received, and proposed expenditures.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                                     __________________________ 

 

                                                               William Manzi III 

                                                           Town Manager 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


